
I have had the distinct pleasure of visiting the great state of North Dakota on several occasions. The 

ONLY REASON for our visit was to see the wild horses and other wildlife in TRNP. Thank goodness I got 

to see them; EVERYONE SHOULD HAVE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO SEE THE WILD HORSES. If you remove 

them, I will no longer visit your state.  LET THE WILD HORSES REMAIN AND FLUISH! 

Thank you.  


